
Band Parents, 
 
     Band will be starting soon…  

- Lessons will be starting in September (week of Sept. 12th - 15th) 

- Before School Band Rehearsals will be starting the first week of October. 

There will be a Band Parent (Grades 6th thru 8th) Meeting – Wednesday, Aug. 30th     

       …at 6:30 in Luther Hall (adjacent to church sanctuary). Please plan to attend.  

(will be a qwik informational meeting, but students are welcome as well) 

At that meeting, I will be sharing details… 

o  regarding Lessons (which days, when, rotation, etc) 

o Regarding Before School Band Rehearsals (which day(s), when, etc) 

o Band Program costs/fees. 

o “Start-Up Lessons” for those in 6th thru 8th grades not yet playing a band 

instrument but wishing to learn one to get involved in the band program.  

* If you are NOT able to attend the Band Parent mtg. on that  Wednesday, 8/30            

   please email me at:   wgade@immanuel-ed.org.  

* Or you can call me at my office – to leave a message @ 847.428.4477  (x227) 

* Or my cell # …  224.402.3164 

 

Peace, Mr. G 

     

         Wm. Gade 

         Director of Music & Worship 

         Immanuel Lutheran Church/School 

 

 

Band Parents: Grades 6th thru 8th… PLEASE TAKE ONE!!! 


